BLI: Notice of change in office address of Bao Long Gia Lai Insurance, Bao Long in the central region
On 10 Oct 2016, Bao Long Insurance Corporation announced the change in office address of Bao Long Gia Lai Insurance, Bao Long in the central region as follows:
1 New address of Bao Long Gia Lai Insurance: 53 Nguyen Tat Thanh, Hoa Lu – Phu Dong new area, Hoa Lu Ward, Pleiku City, Gia Lai Province
2. New address of the office of Bao Long Insurance Corporation in the central region: 1st floor, 23 Nguyen Van Cu, Hue City.

